
From: Deardoff, Amy
To: "Alice Sommers"
Subject: RE: [BULK] Permit for Hog Farm above the Buffalo River
Date: Friday, April 21, 2017 6:09:00 AM

We regret to inform you that your comments were received after the 4:30 p.m. deadline on
April 6, 2017. Therefore, your comments will not be considered as part of the Response to
Comments. If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Jamal Solaimanian at 501-682-
0620.
 
Amy Deardoff
P: 501-682-0650
F: 501-682-0880
 
From: Alice Sommers [mailto:altstatt@windstream.net] 
Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2017 6:56 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Permit for Hog Farm above the Buffalo River
 
I cannot believe that this would be allowed.  Please deny the permit, it will ruin the river and destroy
tourism and the untouched beautiful Buffalo River.
 
Alice 
Sommers
24524 Perch Dr
Golden, MO  65658
 
816-813-7069
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